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Newsletter

admin@cledford.cheshire.sch.uk

http://www.cledford.cheshire.sch.uk

Dear parents and carers,

The weather may think differently but the summer holidays are nearly upon us which means this is our last
newsletter of the academic year. It’s been a fantastic year here at Cledford and the children have worked so
hard and done us proud... especially our year 6s who have achieved phenomenal results in their SATs.

As mentioned in our communication last week, it is the time of year when we say good bye to some staff;
Mrs Dunleavey, Mrs Hulme, Miss Perry, Miss Henshaw, Miss Welch and Mrs Forsyth will all be embarking on
new challenges in September. I’'m sure you’ll join me in thanking them for their dedication and commitment
to Cledford over their time here. We're please to say that Miss Parton will be joining us full time in reception
and Miss Hext will be joining our year 2 team.

Cledford had great success on the football pitch this week with our mixed team winning 6-0 against
Middlewich Primary. Our girls team also did brilliantly and narrowly missed out on a win! Well done to all

Uniform sale

We will be displaying all donated school
uniform at the front of school in our
meeting room (Dane) on Monday, Tuesday
and Wednesday morning next week. Please
come and take a look. If you would like any
items for your child/ren we are asking for a
small cash donation.

Summer reading challenge
Middlewich Library have been to see the

who played, especially to Amelia and Brooklyn who were awarded player of the match for their teams.
We hope that you enjoy the last few days of school and have a well deserved break over the summer

holidays.

Have a lovely weekend

Mr Adlington
Principal

1 Miss Parton/Miss Welch — Ethan N, for being a super role model for
his friends and always making good choices.

2 Mrs Higgins — Esmae W & Jessie L, for the effort you put into all the
Busy Bee challenges in the classroom.

3 Mrs Phillipson & Mrs Giblin — All of year 1, for representing Cledford
so well during our visit to Peak Wildlife.

5 Mr Varnom - Isla-Mai B, for working extremely well during phonics
this week.

6 Miss Addis — George H, for his conscientious and helpful attitude
towards others.

7 Miss Platt — Mason H, for being super helpful in the classroom.

8 Miss Gee — Alfie D, for being a star baker in DT this week.

9 Mrs Appleton/Mrs Peters — Riley N, for his excellent problem solving
when converting units of measurement in maths.

10 Mr Gill — Claricia S, for always being helpful and hardworking in
class. She works well with others and is always looking to improve.

11 Mrs Marsland - All of year 6 — for being ready to leave Cledford as
respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We are very proud of
you.

12 Miss Wagstaff/Mrs Lester — All of year 6 — for being ready to leave
Cledford as respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We are very
proud of you.

children to explain about the summer
reading challenge. Please visit the library
and take part! Any children with medals
and certificates for completing the
challenge should bring them to school on
the first Friday back in September so that
we can celebrate in our assembly.

It is really starting to feel like we are reaching the end of the year. The children
have brought their PE kit home and do not need it again until September. Please
let us know if you find something that does not belong to you or if you are
missing any kit. We have a number of items of clothing with no name which may
be yours!

Reading books will be collected in on Monday alongside the 'Reading for
Pleasure' books so please make sure that these are in book bags on Monday.
There will be no new reading book given out.

Every child has brought home a holiday activity book. Please encourage your
child to use this book a bit like a diary or a journal to write, draw and add photos
or postcards etc to provide information about the summer holiday. We have
provided some ideas and also a list of the tricky words they must be able to read
before September and some other ideas for writing. When your child writes in
the book, please draw some lines for them to write on. It is important that they
continue to pay attention to letter formation, sentence construction and
spelling. They have all worked so hard to master these skills this year and we
want them to be ready to hit the ground running in September.

We would love to see you at 'Stay and get Exploring' and our end of year picnic
on Tuesday. We will go ahead with this event in one form or another whatever
the weather (!) so it would be lovely to see as many of you as possible there to
celebrate with the children.

We all want to wish you a wonderful summer break. Thank you for the
wonderful support and encouragement you have given your children this year.
They have flourished and are all ready for the next step in their Cledford journey
as they prepare for year 1. The EYFS team.

School dinners Attendance

There are several changes to our school menu from now until the
summer break. An email has been sent home this Wednesday with the
full details.

If your child is in key stage 2 and you currently pay for school dinners,
there will be a slight price increase from September from £2.40 to £2.50
per dinner.

If your child is going into year 3 in September please bear in mind that
they will no longer be in receipt of universal free school meals. Dinners
will be charged at a cost of £2.50. If you think you might be entitled to
income related free school meals please visit the Cheshire East website
to apply.

https://synergyweb.cheshireeast.gov.uk/Website/

A polite reminder that we are a nut free school. Please do not send your
child/ren to school with any nuts or products which contain nuts (e.g.
Nutella, cereal bars) Thank you.

When we return from the summer break we will be week 2 Tuesday in
our current menu.
http://www.cledford.cheshire.sch.uk/page/school-meals-and-

snacks/4968

CLASS OF THE WEEK
Be an attendance

Class 9 Mrs Appleton/Peters — 99.5%

WHOLE SCHOOL WEEK: 95.5%
WHOLE SCHOOL YEAR: 94.1%

Class 8:96.3%
Class 9: 99.5%
Class 10:95.7%
Class 11:96.7%
Class 12:94.4%

Class 1: 96.9%
Class 2: 93.8%
Class 3: 96.6%
Class 4:91.3%
Class 5: 97.5%
Class 6: 95.8%
Class 7:92.3%
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